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Docket No. 50-331

Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. Duane Arnold 

President 
IE Tower 
P. 0. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406 

Gentlemen: 

Thank you for your letter dated August 25, 1977, informing us of 
the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified 
in our letter dated August 3, 1977. We have reviewed your response 
and note that your corrective action includes a review to deter
mine what changes may be needed to ensure that Control Room 
controlled drawings are maintained up-to-date. This review is to 
be completed by October 1, 1977. Upon completion of the above 
review it is requested that you inform this office.of the results 
of this review including any additional corrective action you 
have deemed necessary.  

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

Gaston Fiorelli, Chief 
Reactor Operations and 

Nuclear Support Branch

cc: Mr. J. A. Wallace, Vice 
President-Generation 

Mr. E. L. Hammond, Chief 
Engineer 
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OWA ELECTRIC LIGHT AND POWER COMPANY 
General Office 

CEDAR RAPIDS. IOWA 

JAMEs A. WALLACE August 25, 1977 
VICE PRESIDENT - GENERATION 

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement, Region III 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 

RE: Duane Arnold Energy Center 

SUBJECT: Response to Letter from Gaston 
Fiorelli to Duane Arnold dated 
August 3, 1977 

FILE: A-102 Inspection Report 77-15 

Dear Mr. Keppler: 

This letter is in response to Mr. Fiorelli's letter concerning an 
inspection of activities at the Duane Arnold Energy Center conducted 
on June 1, 27-30; July 1, and 11-14, 1977. The following responses 
indicate the actions which have been or will be taken to correct the 
items of noncompliance identified in Mr. Fiorelli's letter.  

Infraction 

Contrary to 10 CFR, Part 50, Appendix B, Criterion XVI and Quality 
Assurance Directive QAD 1316.1, paragraph 5.1, the licensee failed to 
take adequate corrective action to ensure that controlled drawings are 
maintained up-to-date in accordance with DAEC Quality Assurance Directives 
and Administrative Control Procedures.  

Response 

1. Corrective action taken and the results achieved: 

The Control Room drawings identified by the Inspector as not being 
up to date were replaced with copies of the most current revision.  
This action was completed the same day this problem was identified by 
the Inspector.  
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2. Corrective action to be taken to avoid further noncompliance: 

Administrative priorities will be reviewed with the intent of 
determining what changes may be needed to ensure that Control Room 
controlled drawings are maintained up-to-date. Currently a complete 
new set of the most recent revision of controlled drawings required 
by the Control Room is being assembled.  

3. Date when full compliance will be achieved: 

The Administrative priorities review will be completed by October 1, 
1977. The new set of up-to-date controlled drawings will be available 
in the Control Room by September 15, 1977.  

Very truly yours, 

J. A. Wallace 
Vice President-Generation 

JAW/JVS/ab 

cc:. Director, Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555


